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8th June, 2022  
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 
 

 

Scrip Code: 512599  
 

 
Kind Attn. Mr. Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager 

 

Dear Sir,    
       
Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared in the website - 

https://www.business-standard.com/  on 6th June, 2022 captioned “NTPC 
awards coal import tenders worth Rs 6,000 crore to Adani Enterprises”. 

 

Ref: Your e-mail dated 6th June, 2022. 
 

We refer to your captioned e-mail dated 6th June, 2022, seeking certain 
clarification/information with respect to the subject news item.  We hereby submit 
the following clarifications/ information as sought by you: 
 

We are not commenting on the content of the said media report but would like to 
record that the Company is in business of coal import and trading and regularly 
participates in tenders floated by Government Organizations. The contracts are 
awarded to lowest bidders under such tenders after elaborate mechanism for price 
discovery including reverse bidding. 
 
The participation in tenders by the Company and award of contracts is a routine 
business activity not meriting any specific disclosure or declaration. Besides, please 
note that in the event there is any development which requires disclosure under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we will disclose the same in accordance with the regulatory 
requirements.  
 
We hope that the above clarification/information would suffice your requirements. 
  
You are requested to take the above on your records.                    
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
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8th June, 2022  
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 
 

Scrip Code: ADANIENT 
 

 
Kind Attn. Mr. Binoy Yohannan, Associate Vice President, Surveillance  

 
Dear Sir,    
 
 

Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared in the website – 
https://www.business-standard.com/  dated 6th June, 2022 captioned “NTPC 
awards coal import tenders worth Rs 8,308 crore to Adani Enterprises”. 

 

Ref: Your letter bearing ref. no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/11985 dated 6th June, 2022. 
 

We refer to your captioned letter dated 6th June, 2022 ("the letter”), seeking certain 
information with respect to the subject news item. We hereby submit the following 
clarifications/ information as sought by you: 
 

We are not commenting on the content of the said media report but would like to 
record that the Company is in business of coal import and trading and regularly 
participates in tenders floated by Government Organizations. The contracts are 
awarded to lowest bidders under such tenders after elaborate mechanism for price 
discovery including reverse bidding. 
 

The participation in tenders by the Company and award of contracts is a routine 
business activity not meriting any specific disclosure or declaration. Besides, please 
note that in the event there is any development which requires disclosure under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we will disclose the same in accordance with the regulatory 
requirements.  
 

We hope that the above clarification/information would suffice your requirements. 
You are requested to take the above on your records.                    
 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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